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I have lived and voted in Oregon for nearly 15 years, all by mail-in ballot after living in 

an in-person voting state. 

I am opposed to changing the now standard method of vote-by-mail, which has 

worked great for years. My opposition to SB 210 is that I believe changing the 

method to in-person voting limits access to citizens voices being heard due to several 

reasons including but not limited to work schedules and transportation abilities. 

There does not seem an obvious positive and inclusive reason to change from mail-in 

to in-person voting. 

Why change a system that is currently working for the majority of Oregon voters to 

one that places obstacles in exercizing ones right to vote? 

 

I am strongly opposed to SB 210. 


